
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable President and       October 1, 2021   

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

 

Position: Defer to the Department of Transportation 

 

The Department of Real Estate is reporting on 21-0100 City Property - Grant of Easements. The purpose 

of this bill is to authorize the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to grant two Perpetual Easements to 

the Maryland State Highway Administration for the maintenance of two storm water drainage inlets 

along Dulaney Valley Road, through the property of the Loch Raven Reservoir, in Baltimore County, 

Maryland, as shown on Plat 61536 filed in the State Highway Administration State Roads Commission. 

The Department of Real Estate foresees no direct fiscal or operational impact from City Council Bill 21-

0100. It defers to the Department of Transportation as the more directly affected agency. 

 

CC: Celeste Amato, Chief of Staff, Comptroller’s Office 

       KC Kelleher, Director of Communication, Comptroller’s Office 

       Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office      

Department of Real Estate, Room 304, City Hall 

21-0100 City Property - Grant of Easements 

Andy Frank, Real Estate Officer 


